
  

 
 
 

Mount Princeton Hot Springs Resort 

Pool Pass Information for 2024-2025 

 

Each homeowner in the MPHOA is entitled to an annual family pass to the Mount 

Princeton Hot Springs Resort pools.  The family pass is laminated by the resort 

and includes family members’ names and lot numbers.  In addition, to the family 

pass, each homeowner will receive eight guest passes which can be used one time 

each throughout the year. 

Passes may be obtained at the front desk of the resort lodge any time after the 

annual MPHOA meeting.  All you need is a picture ID and your MPHOA lot number 

Our pool passes do not allow unlimited access to all areas of the resort.  Those 

areas that are open to us are limited to the Historic Bathhouse and Creekside 

pools, and the Infinity Pool. 
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